
 

 

 

 

Ref: TY/CG 

February 2020 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

As you will be aware, Y11 students have recently completed a two week period of mock 

exams in preparation for their GCSE exams this summer. Research tells us that ‘little and 

often’ is the best way to approach revision, therefore it is vital that between now and the 

summer students are revising regularly and not leaving it until the summer to begin 

‘cramming’ for exams.   

To this end, I would like to take this opportunity to remind you of the ‘Boost Your Grade’ 

sessions being offered by departments to Y11 students in the run up to exams, both during 

lunchtimes and afterschool. These sessions will provide invaluable opportunities for students 

to receive support from subject teachers in targeted revision sessions. To provide an extra 

incentive, students who attend will also be given raffle tickets to enter into weekly prize 

draws. 

A further incentive to attend BYG sessions is that students can ‘claim back’ attendance if 

they do not currently meet the 95% threshold for prom attendance. For example, if a 

student attends five BYG sessions, they can then be ‘cashed in’ for an extra attendance 

percentage point to ensure they meet the 95% attendance criteria to attend the Y11 prom 

on Friday 26th June, as long as their attendance is above 95% from this point onwards. 

Thank you for your continued support with preparing students for exams and we hope to 

see many Y11 students taking up this opportunity. 

Kind regards 

 

 

Connor Tyrrell 

Head of Key Stage 4 
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